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eCOA Consortium and PRO Consortium Announce Publication
of Open Access Article

C-Path’s eCOA Consortium and PRO Consortium are pleased to announce that “Recommendations for the
Electronic Migration and Implementation of Clinician-Reported Outcome Assessmentsin Clinical Trials’
was published online by Value in Health on April 2, 2022. The article presents a framework for planning the
migration and implementation of electronic ClinRO assessments, as well as best practice recommendations
drawn from applicable practices from PRO measure migration, electronic clinical outcome assement
expertise of the panel, industry standards, and relevant literature.

Access here: https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jval .2022.02.012
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